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Fairfield Christian Academy

Friday, May 4, 2018

May 8
Strings Program
Grades 2-12
May 10
K-Grandparent’s Day
May 11
Red Cross Blood Drive
ALEKS Deadline
May 12
Spring Formal
Grades 11 and 12
May 14
Senior Project Night
May 17
5-12 Choir and 
Band Concert
May 17
Open House
May 18
Jean Day
May 24
Football Meeting
May 25
Senior Breakfast
Graduation Practice
May 26
Graduation for
Class of 2018
May 28
No School
May 31
Elementary Field Day
August 4
Used Uniform Sale
August 6
Educational Apparel

Events
Upcoming

Elementary Field Day
Elementary Field Day will be taking place on Thursday, 
May 31st at the Fairfield County Fairgrounds. Contact your 
child’s teacher or Mrs. Wilkinson if you are willing to help!

2nd - 6th Grade
5/7/18 - 5/9/18

BASKETBALL CAMP
GIRLS

3:00 - 4:45
$25

Is your 3rd - 11th grader interested in playing Football for 
the Knights? If so, please email your name, your child’s 
name and your phone number to FCA’s Athletic Director, 
Anthony Turner at aturner@fcaknights.us.  There will be a 
Parent and Player Meeting for the 2018-2019 season on
May 24th from 6:00 pm – 7:00 pm.  

FCA Knights Football

This year's Used Uniform Garage Sale is Saturday, August 4th
 from 9:00 am to Noon. Families are welcome to set up a 
"garage sale" on a cafeteria table in the FLC. Families are to 
supervise their own table and sell or swap uniforms as they 
wish. If you wish to purchase new unifoms, Educational 
Apparel will be in the foyer on Monday, August 6th from 
10:00 am to 6:00 pm. 
 

Used and New Uniforms 

Fairfield Medical Center and Lancaster High School will be 
offering FREE physical exams at Lancaster High School on 
June 2nd from 9:00 am – 11:00 am for students in grades 
7-12.  The health history form can be found on the school’s 
website under Athletic Forms.

Free Sports PhysicalsNo School
5/28/18

Memorial Day

Library Materials Due
All library books are due by Friday, May 11th.  We will 
need the last few weeks of school to collect all checked out 
books and to take inventory.  The library will remain open 
for use of books and computers. Report cards will be held 
for overdue books.

Senior Project Judges Needed
Judges are volunteers who are willing to come into FCA 
on Monday, May 14th at 6pm and help judge Senior 
Projects. The judges’ meeting will begin at 6:00 pm with 
project judging taking place 7:00 pm-8:30 pm.All teams 
will judge 3 projects. The sign up form is available online 
through FCA’s Facebook page. Please email Beth Hawks at 
bhawks@fcaknights.us with any questions.


